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Village of Clarks February 2025

February 7 - HPC Hall of Fame Ceremony - at the Basketball game in Polk
February 10 - School Board Meeting @ Polk 6:30 p.m.
February 12 - Village Board Meeting at 7 p.m.
February 23 - 5 p.m. Mass at St. Peter’s Catholic Church - Soup supper to follow

February Events

facebook.com/clarksnebraska

If you would like your event added to the newsletter or marquee, email the details to clerk@villageofclarks.com 1

Trash Collection to Change

Trash pickup will be changing February 1st.
There will no longer be pickup in the alleys.  It
will need to be taken to the street.
Commercial businesses with dumpsters in
the alley - they will remain where they are
placed.  Pickup will NOT be changed for you.
If you have questions on exactly where to
place your receptacle, please contact your
Trash provider.  

Carl’s Skrap: 402-764-8191
Mid-Nebraska Disposal:  308-382-7053

Valentine’s for
Veterans

Everyone is invited to come make Valentine’s
for local veterans.  You can do this at the
Clarks Public Library the week of February 3-
7th, in the afternoons.  Supplies will be
provided to make the cards - You just bring the
creativity.  



Around the Community...
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The Village of Clarks is committed to maintaining quality neighborhoods and an
excellent community environment. Our citizens expect us to do everything we can
about this. The board knows that this can only be achieved through the cooperation of
everyone involved.
  
The Village’s objective is to clean up the community and improve the living
environment. The board hopes you will work with them to maintain a positive
community environment. Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated.

It is against the Municipal Code for any unlicensed or inoperable vehicle to remain on
any premise for more than 30 days. At the February meeting, the board will meet with
Lone Tree Towing to discuss towing vehicles in violation that the owner has not
removed.  If your property is placed in nuisance abatement and is not remedied by
yourself, the board can remedy the abatement and charge the homeowner for any
costs.  

This Nuisance Abatement Procedure was put into place in 2017.  If anyone wants to see
the items that would make a property a nuisance, you can stop in the Village Office to
look at the Municipal Code Book.  If you have a project you are working on and it should
be exempt from Nuisance abatement, please discuss this with  Code Enforcement
Officer Grause or the Village Office.  


